
 Sunflower growing competition 
Today every child in school has         

received a small pot that is pre-filled 
with compost and a Sunflower seed.  

Prizes will be given for the tallest      
sunflower and the one with the biggest 

diameter  

We hope you all have a lovely two week break and enjoy the half term holiday. 
School will re-open Monday 7th June. Allocated times for dropping off and picking 

up remain the same  

Covid symptoms over half term 
 

If your child shows COVID symptoms at 
any time from 3.30pm on Friday 21st to 
Sunday 23rd (48 hrs) you must seek a 

test and inform school using the  
office@ellistonprimary.co.uk email  

address.  
At all times seek advice from the NHS 
119 helpline. We will then inform the 

class via text with details of the need to  
isolate. 

If you have any queries about this over 
half term please email  

office@ellistonprimary.co.uk 

Parking  
Thank you for helping us with the congestion 
at the beginning and end of the day. We aim 
to keep all children safe at all times which 

is why we have had conversations with    
parents about parking and dropping off. 
Thank you for your support with this.  

Yellow Day—Friday 18th June 
We are proud to be supporting the work 
of the Cystic Fibrosis charity again and 

raising awareness of the condition.  

A separate letter will be given about this 
nearer the time. 

Get your yellow clothes ready!! 

Behaviour 
It has been brought to our attention that 

the behaviour of a few of our oldest       
children at the end of the school day has 
not been good. We would like to reassure 
you that we do not tolerate this and have 

spoken to those concerned and                    
consequences have been given. We believe 
our responsibility as a school does not end 

when the school day does and we expect our 
children to behave in the local community 

before and after the school day to the same 
standard they are expected to in school. 

Please do not hesitate to speak to            
Mrs Patterson or Mrs Coates should you 
wish to share any concerns around this.  

Keeping everyone safe 
We will continue to keep our social distancing measures in place next term while the world 

slowly returns to ‘normal.’  

 READING 
Everyday I have teachers coming to me 

telling me how proud they are of their class 
for reading at home. It is making a huge 

difference to the children’s learning. 

Thank you and well done! 

 


